
 

 

Brookfield Community School - Covid-19 Student Expectations 

In order to minimise the risk of transmission of the Covid-19 virus and keep all students, staff 
and the wider school community as safe as possible, we expect everyone to follow the 
additional rules set out below without exception.  

The key message is to: 

• Be responsible. 
• Protect yourself and others. 
• Stay safe. 

Brookfield Community School Additional Covid-19 Behaviour Expectations:  

• Wash your hands frequently with soap and water for at least 20 seconds or use 
sanitiser - for example, on entry to school, before and after eating food and after 
using the toilet. 	

• Model good practices such as sneezing or coughing into a tissue or your 
sleeve/elbow and dispose of tissues into a bin immediately (‘catch it, bin it, kill it’). 	

• Do not share cups, eating utensils, food or drinks with others. 	
• Do not share any equipment with others (including stationery and calculators).	
• Clean down equipment that you have used if you are asked to – for example, 

computer keyboards. 	
• Reminder: do not bring chewing gum into school. 	
• Avoid physical contact with others – no shaking hands, pushing, holding or grabbing. 	
• Follow the rules on movement around the school site at all times - including entry to 

and exit from the school site, at breaks, lunches and when moving between year 
corridors. 	

• Be on time to morning registration and lessons.	
• Stay in your designated year group areas of the school for registration and lessons 

unless instructed to move to another classroom by a member of staff. 	
• At break times, stay in your designated area. 	
• At lunchtimes use your designated lunch space. Do not move to any other spaces 

where other year groups are eating or congregating. 	
• Dispose of all litter and food waste in a bin. 	
• Always walk on the left side of the corridor. 	
• Do not stigmatise or tease anyone about being ill; remember that the virus doesn’t 

follow geographical boundaries, ethnicities, age or gender. 	
• Do not under any circumstances come to school if you are showing symptoms 

of Covid- 19 (temperature, persistent cough, loss of smell or taste etc). Tell 
your parent(s) or carer(s) and get a Covid-19 test. 	

• If you feel ill in school tell a member of staff immediately and we will support you. 	
• Behave sensibly when travelling to and from school and adhere to public health 

guidelines on public transport. 	
• Where possible, maintain social distancing.	
• Follow the instructions of all staff at all times - they are here to keep everyone safe. 	

 

Be responsible, protect yourself and others, stay safe. 


